OAC Chairs Report

Sisters and Brothers this year so far has been a challenge. With the many affected
letters issued and constant attacks on the PSAC and its members we have had to be on the
defensive. The National Office has started a campaign to reach out and engaging with our
membership one on one and to have them confirm their support of the union.

The OAC has been actively involved in supporting this action and will be active in events
such has the “Public Service Week Events Van”. We are currently working on getting a list of
members willing to work on Political Riding Teams to engage in lobbying members of parliament
in the region. OAC is also in the process of again reaching out to the community and giving back
by planning events around the city such as: Food drives, working with local shelters, telethons,
labour day parade to help get our message out there but also showing that unions do have a
purpose in the community.

Now more than ever the OAC needs your help to ensure we can keep up with the
demands put on us to Fight Back against this government and the attacks on public services. So
if you have any suggestions or can help in any way we would love to see you at our meetings
held every second Wednesday of the month.

In Solidarity
David Lanthier

Chair OAC



